Dear Parents,

Our class 1s participating in a
project to find Santa a new suit! He

is tired of the red traditional suit

and needs ideas for a new suit or outfit. Please
help your child create a new and interesting
outfit for Santa! Please use the Santa Page that
is with this letter as your guide.

You can draw and color a new sult, or you can use
common materials at home such as construction
paper, cotton balls, glitter, etc.. Be sure to use
your imagination and have fun! Once you have
created a new look, write why you chose this new
look on the writing page also included with this
letter.

Please return Santa 1n his new outfit by
We will be connecting over video

conference to share with another class located in

Thank you for your help!
Sincerely,



